
Mother’s Day Assembly 
Children in Reception and Yr 1 will be 

hosting a Mother’s Day assembly on 

Wednesday 14th March at 9:15am. Parents, 

Carers and Grandparents are most 

welcome to join us in this celebration; 

refreshments will be served afterwards.  

We look forward to seeing you there.           
                      

 

  

Valentines Disco  

  

 

Many thanks to our PTA for organising our 

Valentines Disco.  The children had a great 

afternoon, there was a wonderful 

atmosphere and it was a really lovely end 

to a very successful half term.              
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Year / Class Assemblies 
 

This term, we have held an assembly by 

Year 3.  These assemblies are a 

wonderful celebration of the work of 

particular classes and year groups. 

 

These are always well attended by 

parents and I would like to thank you all 

for your valued support.  Our next 

assembly will be about St Patrick by 

our Year 2 which will be held on Friday 

16 March at 2:00pm.                                             

      

World Book Day / Storyteller 
Well done to all of the children who came to school today dressed as a book 

character/wearing pyjamas.  As part of World Book day celebrations your child has 

brought home a £1 book voucher.  This can be used in stores to purchase a special World 

Book Day book, they can also be used for a £1 discount off any book at our Book Fayre 

being held 7th March – 13th March in school. 

Following the success of the professional story teller who worked with our children last 

year, our Key Stage 2 children have also worked with the author Xanthe Gresham. 

Further dates have been booked so that all the children will have the opportunity to work 

with the author at some point.  The children and staff thoroughly enjoyed the workshops 

and the children produced some excellent work. 

 

 Easter Bonnet Parade and Bingo 
 

We would like to invite you to our 

Easter Bonnet Parade and bingo on 

Wednesday 28th March at 1:00pm. 

 

 
 

This has always been a very popular 

event and as usual, you will have the 

opportunity to see the infants parade 

their own Easter Bonnets whilst the 

juniors will display their decorated 

Easter eggs. 

      
 


